
 

 

 
 
 
Eskom Holdings SOC Limited  Reg No 2002/015527/06  

 
Dear Ms. Phophi 
 
 
NOTIFICATION FOR COMMENCEMENT OF CONSTRUCTION: MOORREESBURG-VYEVLEI 
11/66KV POWER LINE – REFERENCE NUMBER: 12/12/20/182 5 
 
 
The Environmental Authorisation (EA) issued for the afore-mentioned project on 29 November 

2010 (Reference Number:  12/12/20/1825), refers. This letter serves to notify the Department of 

Environmental Affairs (DEA) of Eskom’s intension to commence with site preparation for 

construction on 14 April 2014, as per condition 23 of the EA. 

 

If you require additional information please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Madré Hendrikse 
ENVIRONMENTAL AND QUALITY OFFICER: LAND DEVELOPMENT  
 

Distribution Division – Western Region    
Evkom Road  Brackenfell  7560  PO Box 222  Brackenfell  7561  SA 
Tel +27 86 003 7566  Fax +27 916 2867  www.eskom.co.za 

Ms. Funanani Phophi  Date: 28 March 2014 
Directorate: Compliance Monitoring   
Department of Environmental Affairs 
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